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Welcome back everyone to the final term of the school year, ‘even though the weather is still
trying to decide what season we are in’. It was wonderful to welcome everyone back on Monday

after our Easter break and, yet again, the children have settled back into school life and
routines magnificently. 

Year 6 took on their mock SATs this week and what an incredible job they have done. I was
privileged to be part of one of the rooms and the level of hard work, general approach and
conduct towards these was faultless. I know Miss Spivey, Miss Marr and Mrs Colley were really

pleased also, especially with some of the results that came out of them, giving everyone a much
needed confidence boost towards the real thing come May. An amazing job Year 6, we're all so
very proud of you and a huge thank you to the Year 6 and wider staff team for all of their

efforts and contributions.
We are delighted to welcome Ryan Toulson, from Beyond the Physical Education, back to school
this term. Ryan will be here 3 days per week in addition to the wonderful Mrs Georgie Lee, our
very own in-house dance specialist from Elements Primary. Miss Lee will also be here 1 day per

week. As you can see, it will be a jam-packed term of sporting activities, which due to
organisational issues, we have pooled into this term, rather than spreading out over the course

of the year. 
Finally, I'd just like to finish by saying a huge congratulations to Alan in Year 6 who had the

wonderful opportunity over the Easter holidays to be a mascot for the mighty Leeds United. I
know that Alan and his family had a great day out and thoroughly enjoyed the whole experience.

I wish everyone a happy and restful weekend.
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Miss Greenwood: Ariella
Mrs Lamb: Niel

Mrs Millington: Teddy
Miss Gregory: Eddie

Miss Beck: Aimee
Miss Roebuck: Isabella

Miss Pierce: Ava
Miss Pickering: Sophia

Miss James: Jack-Thomas
Mrs Hrintchuk: Oscar

Miss Marr: Angel
Mrs Spivey: Aisha

Launchpad: All of Launchpad
Mrs Dove: Demi
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Parent notices

Dates for your diary 
Friday 26th April: Year 2 Family Fun - In the wild 13:45-14:30
Monday 13th-Friday 17th May: Mock SATS Week

Follow us on 
social media!

School Uniform
We provide every student at BPA with a brand new uniform
each year so all we ask is you provide your child with a pair

of black school shoes and wear the uniform provided. 

Can we remind all parents that your children should not be
coming in leggings/jogging pants as these are simply not

acceptable. 

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/

